April 24™ 2007
To Whom It May Concern;

This is a letter of recommendation for Rima Numan and The Little Angels School
House. My son, Luke, who is almost two, has attended Rima’s day care since September
of ’06. To date, we have had a wonderful experience and most importantly, I believe my
son is benefiting from a developmental perspective. He has very good social skills and
he is able to communicate very well. Rima has developed learning programs for the
children and each day he goes, he comes home with project centered on this learning
theme. In addition to caring and loving for these children, Rima is very focused on there
development. I can see the benefits of Luke attending this day care when we go to
Mommy and me classes or have play dates. Luke is very attentive and participates well
with the other children.

I believe Rima takes great pride in establishing a warm, loving and nurturing
environment. My son loves to go (unlike previous day care he attended) and I have a
hard time getting him to leave. It is a very warm environment and he has made friends
and has a lot of fun on the days he goes. This I am sure of!

Rima also does her best to ensure one on one time (with Rima) at drop off and
pick up. During this time, I can discuss any issues or just give/receive general feedback
on Luke.

Overall, I am very happy and I highly recommend Rima’s day care.

Sincerely,
Laura Decker



